
 
Please see below the Panel’s edits to the questions take on notice:
 
Question 1 - The Modification Application proposed to extend the placement of ash. Referral
agencies and stakeholders have raised the matter of ‘sterilisation of resources‘ as an matter
of concern.  With regard to the seismicity assessments – In addition to natural seismicity
(earthquake) impacts did the assessment also consider potential impacts on the dam stability
(including the dam wall) from subsurface mine blasting?
 
After consideration, the panel has decided to withdraw the second question.
 
The Panel would also like to request a second site visit. Based on comments received during its
submission period, the Commission feels that it should see the existing Dam area as previously
requested prior to its determination. If there was a logistic or protocol issue with getting down
to that area of the site with a large group, the Panel is happy to reduce the size of the group to
consist of just the two commissioners and a member of the secretariat.
 
 
Regards,
 Callum Firth | Student Planner
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
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